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Knowing LaPorte will leverage any personal connection,
Booth abandons Miranda for her own safety—cruelly, with
no explanation—and disappears. But the bond between
Miranda and Booth is too strong, pulling them inexorably
back together. Now Booth must face LaPorte, to truly
free himself and Miranda once and for all.
Carolina Moon Nora Roberts 2012 Returning to the
hometown where her best friend Hope had been murdered as
a girl, Tory Bodeen decides to face down her memories
from that awful night and, in doing so, forges a
relationship with Hope's older brother Cade Lavelle.
Reissue. 150,000 first printing.
Sea Swept Nora Roberts 2013 Cameron, a champion boat
racer, returns home to the Maryland shore at the behest
of his dying father to care for Seth, a troubled young
boy.
Birthright Nora Roberts 2004-03-01 Overseeing the

Nightwork Nora Roberts 2022-05-24 #1 New York Times
bestselling author Nora Roberts introduces an
unforgettable thief in an unputdownable new novel...
Greed. Desire. Obsession. Revenge . . . It’s all in a
night’s work. Harry Booth started stealing at nine to
keep a roof over his ailing mother’s head, slipping into
luxurious, empty homes at night to find items he could
trade for precious cash. When his mother finally
succumbed to cancer, he left Chicago—but kept up his
nightwork, developing into a master thief with a code of
honor and an expertise in not attracting attention?or
getting attached. Until he meets Miranda Emerson, and
the powerful bond between them upends all his rules. But
along the way, Booth has made some dangerous
associations, including the ruthless Carter LaPorte, who
sees Booth as a tool he controls for his own profit.
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excavation of an ancient skeleton at a small-town
construction site, archaeologist Callie Dunbrook copes
with accidents and rumors that the project is cursed, a
situation that is complicated by a stranger's claims
about her past.
Chasing Fire Nora Roberts 2011-04-12 In this #1 New York
Times bestseller, Nora Roberts delves into the world of
elite firefighters who thrive on danger and
adrenaline—men and women who wouldn’t know how to live
life if it wasn’t on the edge. Little else in life is as
dangerous as fire jumping. But there’s also little else
as thrilling—at least to Rowan Tripp. Being a Missoula
smoke jumper is in Rowan’s blood: her father is a legend
in the field. At this point, returning to the wilds of
Montana for the season feels like coming home—even with
reminders of the partner she lost last season still
lingering in the air. One of the best of this year’s
rookie crop, Gulliver Curry is a walking contradiction,
a hotshot firefighter with a big vocabulary and a winter
job at a kids’ arcade. And though Rowan, as a rule,
doesn’t hook up with other smoke jumpers, Gull is
convinced he can change her mind... But everything is
thrown off balance when a dark presence lashes out
against Rowan, looking to blame someone for last year’s
tragedy. Rowan knows she can’t complicate things with
Gull—any distractions in the air or on the ground could
be lethal. But if she doesn’t find someone she can lean
on when the heat gets intense, her life may go down in
flames.
Tribute Nora Roberts 2008-07-08 A young woman gets
caught up in the secrets and shadows of a big-screen
legend and a small-town scandal in this #1 New York
Times bestseller from Nora Roberts. Cilla McGowan, a
former child star, has found a more satisfying life
honest-illusions-trade-paperback-nora-roberts

restoring homes. So she comes to Virginia’s Shenandoah
Valley to save the dilapidated farmhouse of her
grandmother—a legendary actress who died of an overdose
there more than thirty years ago. Plunging into the
project with gusto, Cilla’s almost too busy and
exhausted to notice her neighbor, graphic novelist Ford
Sawyer. Determined not to carry on the family tradition
of ill-fated romances, Cilla steels herself against
Ford’s quirky charm, though she can’t help indulging in
a little fantasy. But it’s reality that holds its share
of dangers for Cilla. A cache of unsigned letters found
in the attic points to a mysterious romance in her
grandmother’s life, and may be what sparks a
frightening, violent assault. Now, if Cilla and Ford are
unable to sort out who is targeting her and why, she
may, just like her world-famous grandmother, be cut down
in the prime of her life.
When All the Girls Have Gone Jayne Ann Krentz 2017-09-26
Teaming up with struggling private investigator Max
Cutler to track down her missing stepsister, Charlotte
Sawyer falls in love with Max and survives a near-fatal
attack before making a chilling discovery about her
stepsister's past.
Small Town Dreams Nora Roberts 2021-05-25 #1 New York
Times bestselling author Nora Roberts fulfills Small
Town Dreams in this collection of two novels where
people find love when and where they least expect it.
First Impressions Entrepreneur Vance Banning took a
residence in rural Maryland to escape business
pressures—and relationships with women pursuing his bank
account. To the community, he’s a moody, out-of-work
carpenter with a chip on his shoulder. To next door
neighbor Shane Abbott, he’s just a man who needs a
little kindness in his life. Vance’s suspicions of the
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stunning beauty’s intense interest in him start to fade
when he realizes Shane’s compassion is honest and
joyful—giving his heart permission to experience true
love. Less of a Stranger Megan Miller’s beloved
grandfather has run Joyland Amusement Park her whole
life. But he’s not as young as he used to be, so she
agrees to help him keep their family playground going
even if it means sacrificing her own dreams. So when
David “Katch” Katcherton thinks he can just buy Joyland
with a quickly scrawled check, Megan isn’t about to let
some wealthy, attractive hotshot with a need for speed
take her and Pops on a merry-go-round ride—no matter how
much fun and joy he’s determined to bring her...
Untamed Nora Roberts 2020-03-03 A carefree performer
finds her heart drawn to a man unused to being in the
spotlight in life and love in Untamed by #1 New York
Times bestselling author Nora Roberts. Lawyer Keane
Prescott goes from courtroom to center ring when he
inherits his late father’s family business—a circus.
Working with acrobats and clowns hold no appeal for him,
but his curiosity about animal acts is piqued after
meeting lion tamer Jovilette Wilder. As bold and
unpredictable a force of nature as the big cats she
trains, Jo is wary her new boss intends to cage her
passion. But to her surprise, Keane is more than willing
to join Jo for a walk on the wild side.
Hidden Riches Nora Roberts 1995-05-01 #1 New York Times
bestselling author Nora Roberts unveils the intriguing
world of antiques dealing, where an independent woman
discovers the price of breathless desire—and the schemes
of an obsessed killer… Dora Conroy has a passion for
antiques—and any other rarities she can acquire for her
quaint Philadelphia shop. A seasoned dealer, she knows
all the tricks of the trade. But she is unprepared for
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the deadly consequences when she purchases a few
curiosities at an auction—and unknowingly brings home a
priceless cache that makes her the target of an
international criminal. Entwined in a reckless chase,
Dora turns to her new neighbor, Jed Skimmerhorn, a cop
who’s turned in his badge—and whose desire for lovely
Dora puts him back in the line of fire. Fighting their
attraction while falling in love, they find that hidden
riches can have a most ordinary façade. And that
possession can be a lethal obsession…
The Liar Nora Roberts 2015-04-14 In a “sexy, suspenseful
read,” #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts
delivers “a slow-burning fuse of a plot that ultimately
explodes in a nail-biting conclusion.”* Shelby Foxworth
lost her husband. Then she lost her illusions… The man
who took her from Tennessee to an exclusive Philadelphia
suburb left her in crippling debt. He was an adulterer
and a liar, and when Shelby tracks down his safe-deposit
box, she finds multiple IDs. The man she loved wasn’t
just dead. He never really existed. Shelby takes her
three-year-old daughter and heads south to seek comfort
in her hometown, where she meets someone new: Griff
Lott, a successful contractor. But her husband had
secrets she has yet to discover. Even in this small
town, surrounded by loved ones, danger is closer than
she knows—and threatens Griff, as well. And an attempted
murder is only the beginning... *Booklist (starred
review)
Honest Illusions Nora Roberts 2021-03-30 A man and a
woman who thrive on danger and deception find explosive
passion in this compelling novel where nothing is as it
seems--from #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts. The daughter of a world-renowned magician, Roxy
Nouvelle has inherited her father's talents--and his
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penchant for jewel thievery. Into this colorful world
comes Luke Callahan, an escape artist who captures her
heart--and keeps secrets that could shatter all her
illusions...
Hideaway Nora Roberts 2020-05-26 "Reading Hideaway is
like a mini vacation, as Roberts transports you from the
sun-drenched mountains of Big Sur to the rolling hills
of Ireland to the bustling streets of New York City." Associated Press A family ranch in Big Sur country and a
legacy of Hollywood royalty set the stage for Nora
Roberts’ emotional new suspense novel, Hideaway. Caitlyn
Sullivan had come from a long line of Hollywood royalty,
stretching back to her Irish immigrant greatgrandfather. At nine, she was already a star—yet still
an innocent child who loved to play hide and seek with
her cousins at the family home in Big Sur. It was during
one of those games that she disappeared. Some may have
considered her a pampered princess, but Cate was in fact
a smart, scrappy fighter, and she managed to escape her
abductors. Dillon Cooper was shocked to find the
bloodied, exhausted girl huddled in his house—but when
the teenager and his family heard her story they
provided refuge, reuniting her with her loved ones.
Cate’s ordeal, though, was far from over. First came the
discovery of a shocking betrayal that would send someone
she’d trusted to prison. Then there were years spent
away in western Ireland, peaceful and protected but with
restlessness growing in her soul. Finally, she would
return to Los Angeles, gathering the courage to act
again and get past the trauma that had derailed her
life. What she didn’t yet know was that two seeds had
been planted that long-ago night—one of a great love,
and one of a terrible vengeance...
Baby's Christmas Esther Wilkin 2012-09-11 What did Santa
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leave for Baby? Let's go in and see . . . This sweet
rhyming story from 1959, illustrated by Eloise Wilkin,
shows the presents that Santa brought for Baby's first
Christmas--". . . a rocking horse, a bouncy swing, a
shovel and a pail, a rubber duck, a little boat for Baby
dear to sail. . ." Babies will love to watch this
adorable baby playing with his toys and enjoying his
first Christmas!
Whiskey Beach Nora Roberts 2013-04-16 #1 New York Times
bestselling author Nora Roberts weaves together passion
and obsession, humor and heart, in a novel of two people
opening themselves up to the truth—and to each other.
For more than three hundred years, Bluff House has sat
above Whiskey Beach, guarding its shore—and its secrets.
But to Eli Landon, it’s home. A Boston lawyer, Eli has
weathered an intense year of public scrutiny and police
investigations after being accused of—but never arrested
for—the murder of his soon-to-be ex-wife. He finds
sanctuary at Bluff House, even though his beloved
grandmother is in Boston recuperating from a nasty fall.
Abra Walsh is always there, though. Whiskey Beach’s
resident housekeeper, yoga instructor, jewelry maker and
massage therapist, Abra is a woman of many
talents—including helping Eli take control of his life
and clear his name. But as they become entangled in each
other, they find themselves caught in a net that
stretches back for centuries—one that has ensnared a man
intent on reaping the rewards of destroying Eli Landon
once and for all.
Dark Witch Nora Roberts 2013 An American searches for
her Irish ancestors to learn more about her powers and
break an ancient curse in the first book of a new
trilogy from the New York Times best-selling author of
more than 200 novels. Original. 2,000,000 first
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printing.
Once More With Feeling Nora Roberts 2020-03-03 #1
bestselling phenomenon Nora Roberts, “America’s favorite
author” (The New Yorker), orchestrates a reunion between
former lovers that hits all the right notes in Once More
With Feeling. Celebrated musicians Raven Williams and
Brandon Carstairs rose to the top of the charts—and to
the front page of the gossip columns—before their
relationship imploded. Heartbroken, Raven immersed
herself into music, putting her career above life and
love. Five years later, Brandon has been hired to score
a potential blockbuster musical film—and wants Raven to
co-write it with him. And as the melody and rhythm of
their work flows, Raven and Brandon embrace the harmony
of their hearts...
Born in Fire Nora Roberts 2013 Attempting to escape her
past, reclusive glassmaker Maggie Concannon devotes her
life to her art, until gallery owner Rogan Sweeney
recognizes her talent and offers to help her build a
lucrative career.
Unfinished Business Nora Roberts 2019-09-30 It's been
twelve years, but very little in Hyattown, Maryland has
changed. Vanessa Sexton has finally come home to the
small town after having her heart shattered all those
years ago by her high school sweetheart, Brady Tucker.
But the once reckless boy has become a solid, dependable
man. Can she ever trust him again?
The Obsession Nora Roberts 2021-12-28 The large print
edition of the riveting new novel from the #1 New York
Times bestselling author of The Liar. "She stood in the
deep, dark woods, breath shallow and cold prickling over
her skin despite the hot, heavy air. She took a step
back, then two, as the urge to run fell over her." Naomi
Bowes lost her innocence the night she followed her
honest-illusions-trade-paperback-nora-roberts

father into the woods. In freeing the girl trapped in
the root cellar, Naomi revealed the horrible extent of
her father's crimes and made him infamous. No matter how
close she gets to happiness, she can't outrun the sins
of Thomas David Bowes. Now a successful photographer
living under the name Naomi Carson, she has found a
place that calls to her, a rambling old house in need of
repair, thousands of miles away from everything she's
ever known. Naomi wants to embrace the solitude, but the
kindly residents of Sunrise Cove keep forcing her to
open up--especially the determined Xander Keaton. Naomi
can feel her defenses failing, and knows that the
connection her new life offers is something she's always
secretly craved. But the sins of her father can become
an obsession, and, as she's learned time and again, her
past is never more than a nightmare away.
The Magic Circle Nora Roberts 2021-12-28 Discover the
magical secrets of the Donovan family in these two
reader-favorite tales! Captivated When filmmaker Nash
Kirkland reaches out to real-life witch Morgana Donovan
to use her as a research subject for his next film,
Morgana humors the skeptical writer. She allows him to
make foolish assumptions about magic, but quickly grows
tired of his close-minded ideas on the modern witch.
Working in Hollywood, Nash assumes magic is only special
effects and smoke and mirrors--and he's written enough
horror films to know exactly what goes on behind the
scenes. But something about Morgana makes Nash want to
change. Nash is ready to start believing in magic, but
is Morgana ready to open her heart? Entranced As a rule,
Sebastian Donovan never likes making his psychic gifts
public. But when he receives a desperate call from a
young mother looking for her missing baby, Sebastian
agrees to help. Having searched for leads for two
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months, private investigator Mel Sutherland is only
slightly offended that Sebastian has been requested to
work on the case. Mel doesn't believe in psychics, even
if Sebastian's talents have proved helpful in the past.
But if she wants to find the missing child, she'll have
to swallow her pride and work with Sebastian--no matter
how unorthodox his methods are. Soon, the two are forced
undercover and into a fake relationship...but pretending
to be in love with each other might be the easiest part
of this complex case.
Something in the Water Catherine Steadman 2020-06-23
Erin is a documentary filmmaker on the brink of a
professional breakthrough, Mark a handsome investment
banker with big plans. Passionately in love, they embark
on a dream honeymoon to the tropical island of Bora
Bora, where they enjoy the sun, the sand, and each
other. Then, while scuba diving in the crystal blue sea,
they find something in the water.... Suddenly the
newlyweds must make a dangerous choice: to speak out or
to protect their secret. After all, if no one else
knows, who would be hurt? Their decision will trigger a
devastating chain of events....
Sweet Revenge Nora Roberts 2009-12-30 “You can’t bottle
wish fulfillment, but Nora Roberts certainly knows how
to put it on the page.”—The New York Times At twentyfive, Princess Adrianne lives a life most people would
envy. Beautiful and elegant, she spends her days
dabbling in charities and her nights floating from one
glamorous gala to the next. But her pampered-rich-girl
pose is a ruse, a carefully calculated effort to hide a
dangerous truth. For ten years Adrianne has lived for
revenge. As a child, she could only watch the cruelty
hidden behind the facade of her parents’ fairy-tale
marriage. Now she has the perfect plan to make her
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famous father pay. She will take possession of the one
thing he values above all others—The Sun and the Moon, a
fabled necklace beyond price. Yet just as she is poised
to take her vengeance, she meets a man who seems to
divine her every secret. Clever, charming, and
enigmatic, Philip Chamberlain has his own private
reasons for getting close to Princess Adrianne. And only
when it’s too late will she see the hidden danger . . .
as she finds herself up against two formidable men—one
with the knowledge to take her freedom, the other with
the power to take her life. Praise for Sweet Revenge
“Move over, Sidney Sheldon: the world has a new master
of romantic suspense, and her name is Nora Roberts.”—Rex
Reed “Her stories have fueled the dreams of twenty-five
million readers.”—Entertainment Weekly
The Liar Ayelet Gundar-Goshen 2019-09-24 This
"brilliant" novel, an Elle Magazine Best Book of the
Year about "lying and the lure of fame" (Joan Siber,
National Book Critics Circle and PEN/Faulkner awardwinning author), reveals how one mistake can have a
thousand consequences. Nofar is an average teenage girl
-- so average, in fact, that she's almost invisible.
Serving customers ice cream all summer long, she is
desperate for some kind of escape. One afternoon, a
terrible lie slips from her tongue. And suddenly
everyone wants to talk to her: the press, her
schoolmates, and even the boy upstairs. He is the only
one who knows the truth, and he is demanding a price for
his silence. Then Nofar meets Raymonde, an elderly
immigrant whose best friend has just died. Raymonde
keeps her friend alive the only way she knows how, by
inhabiting her stories. But soon, Raymonde's lies take
on a life of their own. Written with propulsive energy,
dark humor, and deep insight, The Liar reveals the far6/9
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reaching consequences of even our smallest choices, and
explores the hidden corners of human nature to reveal
the liar, and the truth-teller, in all of us.
The Official Nora Roberts Companion Denise Little 2003
Presents information on the life and career of Nora
Roberts, offering a cross-referenced list of the
author's books, accompanied by quotes, a timeline of
Roberts' career, and facts about her works.
How to Romance a Rake Manda Collins 2012-07-31 Manda
Collins How to Romance a Rake You can lead a wallflower
to the ball, but you can't make her bloom—unless one
daring young bachelor turns up the heat... What's a nice
girl like Miss Juliet Shelby doing at a place like Lord
Deveril's ballroom? With her shy demeanor, she's a total
stranger to the dance floor and a source of mockery for
the ton. So imagine her surprise when Deveril gallantly
comes to her defense—and offers to teach her to dance!
Juliet can hardly believe the most handsome bachelor in
London would notice her, until he takes her in his arms
and sets her heart ablaze... Lord Alec Deveril has never
felt such a spark of attraction for an unmarried lady
before. Unlike the "fashionable" ladies he's accustomed
to, Juliet possesses a generous spirit, a fiery
intelligence—and an explosive secret. Deep in the London
underworld, a dear friend has vanished, and Juliet fears
the worst. Deveril insists on helping, escorting her
through the darkest alleys in town. But he too is hiding
a shocking secret—and the only way he can defeat the
devil in his past is to seduce the angel in his arms...
Divine Evil Nora Roberts 2011 Returning to the Maryland
hometown where her father died under mysterious
circumstances, successful sculptor Clare Kimball finds
herself falling in love with town sheriff and former bad
boy Cameron Rafferty before a dangerous evil from the
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past returns to haunt her. By the author of Sweet
Revenge. Reissue. A best-selling book.
Honest Illusions Nora Roberts 1993 A magician's daughter
has inherited her father's talents-and his penchant for
jewel thievery. Then she meets an escape artist who
captures her heart and has secrets that could shatter
her illusions...
The Awakening Nora Roberts 2020-11-24 #1 New York Times
bestselling author Nora Roberts begins a new trilogy of
adventure, romance, and magick in The Awakening. In the
realm of Talamh, a teenage warrior named Keegan emerges
from a lake holding a sword—representing both power and
the terrifying responsibility to protect the Fey. In
another realm known as Philadelphia, a young woman has
just discovered she possesses a treasure of her own...
When Breen Kelly was a girl, her father would tell her
stories of magical places. Now she’s an anxious
twentysomething mired in student debt and working a job
she hates. But one day she stumbles upon a shocking
discovery: her mother has been hiding an investment
account in her name. It has been funded by her long-lost
father—and it’s worth nearly four million dollars. This
newfound fortune would be life-changing for anyone. But
little does Breen know that when she uses some of the
money to journey to Ireland, it will unlock mysteries
she couldn’t have imagined. Here, she will begin to
understand why she kept seeing that silver-haired,
elusive man, why she imagined his voice in her head
saying Come home, Breen Siobhan. It’s time you came
home. Why she dreamed of dragons. And where her true
destiny lies—through a portal in Galway that takes her
to a land of faeries and mermaids, to a man named
Keegan, and to the courage in her own heart that will
guide her through a powerful, dangerous destiny...
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Wifey Judy Blume 2011-12-01 With more than four million
copies sold, Wifey is Judy Blume's hilarious, moving
tale of a woman who trades in her conventional wifely
duties for her wildest fantasies—and learns a lot about
life along the way. Sandy Pressman is a nice suburban
wife whose boredom is getting the best of her. She could
be making friends at the club, like her husband keeps
encouraging her to do. Or working on her golf game. Or
getting her hair done. But for some reason, these things
don't interest her as much as the naked man on the
motorcycle...
Rapture in Death J. D. Robb 1996 Each murder victim died
with a smile on their face. The only one who isn't
grinning is Police Lieutenant Eve Dallas-because she's
got to find out why.
Island of Flowers Nora Roberts 2020-03-03 #1 New York
Times bestselling author Nora Roberts “is indeed a word
artist” (Los Angeles Daily News) as revealed in Island
of Flowers, the story of a woman seeking to heal her
past only to find an unexpected loving future. To
visitors and vacationers, Hawaii is a romantic paradise
of palm trees and pristine beaches. To Laine Simmons, it
is merely home to her father, a man she has traveled far
to see in hopes of repairing their estranged
relationship. But Dillon O’Brian, her father’s young
business partner, is getting too familiar with Laine’s
family matters, accusing her of seeking reparations over
reconciliation. Dillon’s arrogance and audacity would be
more off putting if Laine didn’t find him more
attractive and desirable whenever they meet...
Three Complete Novels Nora Roberts 2001 Three dramatic
tales of romantic suspense journey from a Montana ranch
to a Virginia horse farm to an island off the coast of
Georgia in an omnibus anthology that features True
honest-illusions-trade-paperback-nora-roberts

Betrayals, Montana Sky, and Sanctuary. 20,000 first
printing.
Private Scandals Nora Roberts 2021-09-28 "In the
cutthroat world of entertainment television, an up-andcoming talk show host is about to learn the price of
fame--and the cost of betrayal."--Back cover.
Happy Ever After Nora Roberts 2012 As the public face of
Vows wedding planning company, Parker Brown has an
uncanny knack for fulfilling every bride's vision, but
she just can't see where her own life is headed, until
mechanic Malcomb Kavanaugh helps her retool her
priorities and gives her a good reason to risk her heart
for something more. Reprint.
Close to You Nora Roberts 2021-02-23 Coming soon! Close
to You by Nora Roberts will be available Feb 23, 2021.
Blue Smoke Nora Roberts 2005-10-04 Incomparable #1 New
York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts delivers a
tale of gut-level fear, human triumph, and the bonds
that carry us through our darkest times… Reena Hale’s
destiny was shaped in the destructive—yet fascinatingly
beautiful—fire that leveled her family’s pizzeria when
she was young. Now an arson investigator, she finds her
strength and wits constantly tested, although sometimes
the job seems like a snap compared to her love life. But
she can’t always blame the men. After all, a soot-caked
woman barking orders and smelling of smoke isn’t the
biggest turn-on in the world. Then she meets Bo
Goodnight, who seems different. He’s been trying to find
Reena for years, and now that she’s close enough to
touch, he has no intention of letting go. Nor does the
man who has begun to haunt Reena’s life—with taunting
phone calls and a string of horrifying crimes. And as
Reena tries desperately to trace the origins—of the
calls, the fires, the hatred aimed in her direction—she
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will step into the worst inferno she has ever faced...
Risky Business Nora Roberts 2022-03-01 From “the queen
of romantic suspense”, #1 New York Times bestselling
author Nora Roberts, a suspicious death brings two lost
souls together—and into the dangers and desires found in
Risky Business. Ten years ago, Liz Palmer left Houston
for the beautiful Caribbean island of Cozumel to mend a
broken heart, raise her daughter in peace, and attract
adventurous tourists with her Black Coral Dive Shop.
Unfortunately, her new diving instructor Jerry Sharpe
was only employed for two weeks when he vanished and was
found dead. Now, Jerry’s twin brother Jonas is seeking
answers, leading Liz on an investigation that reveals
undeniable passion between them—and uncovers a criminal
conspiracy that threatens their lives...
Homeport Nora Roberts 1999-05-01 An art expert and a
thief get caught in a dangerous game in this novel of
daring deception and desire from #1 New York Times
bestselling author Nora Roberts. After an assault at her
family home in Maine, Dr. Miranda Jones is determined to
put the experience behind her. Distraction comes when
she is summoned to Italy—to verify the authenticity of a
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Renaissance bronze of a Medici courtesan known as The
Dark Lady. But instead of cementing Miranda’s reputation
as the leading expert in the field, the job nearly
destroys it when her professional judgment is called
into question. Emotionally estranged from her mother,
with a brother immersed in his own troubles, Miranda has
no one to turn to...except Ryan Boldari, a seductive art
thief whose own agenda forces them into a reluctant
alliance. Now it becomes clear that the incident in
Maine was not a simple mugging—and that The Dark Lady
may possess as many secrets as its beautiful namesake
once did. For Miranda, forced to rely on herself—and a
partner who offers her both unnerving suspicion and
intoxicating passion—the only way home is filled with
deception, treachery, and a danger that threatens them
all.
Angels Fall Nora Roberts 2021-10-26 Seeking refuge from
her past in Angel's Fist, Wyoming, Reece Gilmore
witnesses a possible murder, but when all evidence of
the crime vanishes, no one seems to believe her, except
for Brody, a gruff loner who becomes her only hope of
escaping a killer.
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